WILLIAM F. EDGERTON “4‘) . 4#

5600 DORCHESTER AVENUE &
CHICAGO 37, ILLINOIS At et st Dawte February 3, 1949
Dear Uncle George: VE

Many thanks for your good letter of yesterday, The enclosed carbon, of a
letter which I am mailing simultaneously with this, will sufficiently tell
you how Keith and I now feel about the matter, Iy understanding is that
Wieck is returning the MS to you at once., If you do not receive it within
a reasonable time, please let me know,

When you can spare it again, I suggest that you send it to Augustin in New
York so that he can make his estimate., By that time probably Bull will have
had time to get the Bollingen people's views about giving it to Augustin.

I cannot imagine that they would object, under all the circumstances.

I gave Keith your greetings over the telephone, for himself and Diegerika.

He and Jean join me in warmest greetlngs to you and yours, and in the
hope that the Koptische Grammatik® my really soon be printed]
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